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From: Lollie Katz <lollie@Iollie.info>

Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 12:58 PM

To: sbcob; Hartmann, Joan; Williams, Das; Hart, Gregg; Adam, Peter; Lavagnino, Steve; \
Ansorg, Henning; Do-Reynoso, Van

Subject: masks

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors and Public Health Staff

My name is Lollie Katz. I am a senior citizen and a first responder working in a local nursing facility as a nurse
practitioner. I was very happy when the mask ordinance went into effect and wondered when I heard the health
officer make a statement heard on the local public radio station that there is evidence for and against the use of
face coverings. I wondered if this was an implicit message that the order would be rescinded sooner rather than
later.

I have been compliant with the stay at home order and was an early advocate of this mitigation plan including
the use of masks aka facial coverings. I didn't understand why the CDC and other health experts advised the
public against their use and felt it was misleading and disingenuous. I have sewn nearly 200 face coverings that
have been donated to family, friends, health centers here and out of state.

[ work in a local nursing facility and know that relaxation of the ordinance will increase the likelihood of
exposing my very elderly and vulnerable patients to Covid, cause a financial hardship if I am forced to suspend
my work and last but not least, increasing the likelihood, personally, of succumbing to a serious if not life

threatening illness.

Please, please keep this order in place.

Thank you. Lollie (Laura) Katz, RN, MSN, GNP-C
238 Ocean View Ave

Carpinteria, CA 93013
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From: Pam Plesons <pplesons@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 1:13 PM

To: sbcob; Williams, Das; Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan; Adam, Peter; Lavagnino, Steve;
Ansorg, Henning; Do-Reynoso, Van

Subject: Face Masks

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors and Public Health Staff,

I want to thank the County for requiring that face coverings be worn inside businesses and other settings where
people gather, as well as while waiting in line. I feel so much safer knowing that we are all trying to protect
each other and limit the spread of the Corona virus.

[ want to express my support for this policy and hope to see it continued into the future until we are more
knowledgable about the spread of the virus and it's continued presence and threat in our community.

Thank you fo your time.

Pam Plesons

7170 Georgetown Rd
Goleta, CA

93107

Pam Plesons
Plow to Porch Organics, Inc.
805-705-4786



